
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Tavarez, Ike [lke.Tavarez@tetratech.com] 
Friday, October 01, 2010 2:01 PM 
Terry Gregston (terry_gregston@nm.blm.gov); Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Pat Ellis; Joshua Russo 
FW: COG - Remediation Notifications - Jenkins B Federal #7, Eddy County, NM 

Terry and Mike, 

Tetra Tech will start the remediation on the Jenkins B Federal #7 on Monday (10-4-10). Tetra Tech will notify and update 
you as the project is in progress, thanks 

Tetra Tech 
Ike Tavarez 

From: Tavarez, Ike 
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2010 8:34 AM 
To: Terry_Gregston@blm.gov; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Pat Ellis; Joshua Russo 
Subject: RE: COG - Remediation Notifications - Jenkins B Federal #7, Eddy County, NM 

Terry and Mike , 

Due to recent rains, we have postpone the site remediation until either Tuesday or Wednesday of this week. The site will 
need to dry out before starting the excavation. We will call you when we scheduled or start the remediation, thanks 

Tetra Tech 
Ike Tavarez 

From: Terry_Gregston@blm.gov [mailto:Terry_Gregston@blm.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2010 2:54 PM 
To: Tavarez, Ike 
Subject: Re: COG - Remediation Notifications - Jenkins B Federal #7, Eddy County, NM 

I have received your notification. 

Terry Gregston 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Bureau of Land Management 
620 E. Greene St. 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
Office (575) 234-5958 
Fax (575) 234-5927 

"Tavarez, Ike" <lke.Tavarez(5)tetratech.com> To "Mike Bratcher (mbratcher(g)state.nm.us)" <mbratcher(5>state.nm.us>, "Terry Gregston 
(terry qreqston@nm.blm.gov)" <terrv qreqston(a)nm.blm.qov> 

cc '"James Amos (iames amos(a>nm,blm,qov)"' <iames amos(S>nm.blm.gov>, Pat Ellis 09/23/2010 03:43 PM 
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<PEIIis@conchoresources.com>, Joshua Russo <irusso@conchoresources.com> 

Subject COG - Remediation Notifications - Jenkins B Federal #7, Eddy County, NM 

COG Operating Co. 

Jenkins B Federal #7 
Section 20, T17S, R30E 
Eddy County, NM 
32.822824 103.999198 

Mike and Terry, 

If weather permits, Tetra Tech will start the soil remediation of the Jenkins B Federal #7 (flow line leak) on Monday (9-27-
10). A work plan for the site was submitted and approved by the NMOCD and BLM. Tetra Tech will contact Terry 
Gregston to inspect the excavation, confirmation sampling and liner installation before backfilling the site. Please call me 
if you have any questions, thanks 

Ike Tavarez, PG 

, , . • 432.425.3878 

I ke Tavarez@tetratech com 

www.tetratech.com 


